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COVID-19 Update 

Thank you to everyone who has carried their lessons bookings forward to 

the Autumn term, we’re very grateful for your support. We’re awaiting the 

release of Swim England’s guidance for reopening pools, this is due to be 

released on the 15th June. Once this has been received we can start to plan 

our reopening, but will only be doing so when we feel it is completely safe 

to do so. We appreciate your patience, and we will update you as soon as 

we have any news. We’re looking forward to getting back to what we love. 

RLSS Drowning Prevention Week 12-19 June 

Each year the RLSS runs a campaign called ‘Drowning Prevention Week’. Normally the schools, swim schools, 

community groups and leisure centres get involved to put on activities to raise awareness of water safety. Due 

to the restrictions in place this year the campaign is running differently and you can get involved at home. 

Please click HERE to read the letter from the RLSS and to get involved. 

Swim School Survey – We want to know what you think! 

Thank you to everyone who has taken part in our survey so far, the feedback will help to plan lessons for re-

opening, and offer better lessons for all. If you haven’t taken part yet and you can spare 2 minutes, please click 

HERE to take part. Thankyou! 

RLSS Lifesaver:Lifechanger 

Some of you may have already noticed on Facebook that we are supporting 

the RLSS Lifesaver.Lifechanger campaign. Every year across the UK and 

Ireland 700 people lose their lives in water related accidents. Take part in 

the RLSS UK’s new online water safety toolkit to help keep you and your 

loved ones safe. #lifesaverlifechanger #EnjoyWaterSafely #lifechangingskills 

@rlssuk. Click HERE to visit the RLSS website to take part. 

Useful information/links 

Keep up to date at the Sidcot Sports Centre Facebook page  

Visit our Swim School website for lots of useful information 

Check your HomePortal account is up to date and you are registered 

Medical and SEND Information Update 

It is important that we have up to date medical and SEND information for your child to enable our swim 

teachers to offer swimmer focused lessons, and make any adjustments which may be required. Please could 

you complete this Medical Information to enable us to update your child’s details. 

file://///Sidcot.local/sidcot-dfs/Departments/Sports%20Centre/Swim%20School/Newsletters/Pictures/RLSS%20DPW%20letter.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LPMH928
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